
When does it start?  

Week of February 23rd - on your usual 

collection day 

 

For how long?  

Six-months  
 

When can I retrieve my containers?  

By 7:15 A.M. on your collection day is 

highly encouraged 

 

Why this new collection time?  

Removal of containers prior to the 

start of school will allow cyclists to 

travel in the bike lane without these 

potential obstructions. 
 

Who do I call if I have questions? 

Contact City of Cupertino’s 

Environmental Services team at 777-

3242 or environmental@cupertino.org 

 

  

 

NEW 6:00AM Recology  

collection time 

When does it start?  

Week of February 23rd 

 

For how long?  

Six-month pilot   
 

Why this new collection time?  

To increase safety on our streets for 

pedestrians and cyclists 
 

When do I have to pull my 

containers in? 

We encourage you to collect your 

garbage, recycling, and organics 

containers by 7:15 A.M. on your 

collection day 
 

Who do I call if I have questions? 

Contact City of Cupertino’s 

Environmental Services team at 777-

3242 or environmental@cupertino.org 
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collection time 


